
  
 

 

 

 

Argos Fire are back in the Duchy! 

 

Argos Fire Protection Ltd are delighted to announce the acquisition of Redruth based, Avalon Fire 
Protection Ltd. Adding to the Acquisition, we are also delighted to announce that Ken will be joining 
team Argos as our new Fire Protection Consultant. 

As part of the deal, we will take over the tenancy of Avalon’s premises in Redruth, meaning Argos 
Fire will have its first base back in Cornwall in over 30 years. 

“I am ecstatic that we can finally announce this deal. Also, that we are back with a base where it all 
started 54 years ago. It’s a dream come true, especially for me being a Cornishman.” said Argos 
Fire’s Managing Director, Terry Skeggs.  

“Since the day Avalon first approached us with the opportunity, back in August last year, it has been 
nothing but an absolute pleasure in working with them on this acquisition. Both of our company’s 
ethos and business models are very similar meaning it was very easy to discuss the details of this 
purchase. Although there are bound to be some differences in working practices, we feel the 
transition for the existing Avalon Clients will be a smooth one.” 

“We wish Maurice a very happy and well-deserved retirement, and we are very excited to have Ken 
coming on board to help us develop even further within Cornwall and Devon” 

We will keep you posted with further information on this exciting development. Onwards and 
upwards for Argos Fire Protection Ltd. 

 


